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The Geographic Information System (GIS) Data to which this notice is attached are made available pursuant to the Minnesota Government Data Practices Act (Minnesota Statutes Chapter 13). The GIS Data are provided to you “AS IS” and without any warranty as to their performance, merchantability, or fitness for any particular purpose. The GIS Data were developed by the City of Saint
Paul for its own internal business purposes. The City of Saint Paul does not represent or warrant that the GIS Data or the data documentation are error-free, complete, current, or accurate. You are responsible for any consequences resulting from your use of the GIS Data or your reliance on the GIS Data. You should consult the data documentation for this particular GIS Data to
determine the limitations of the GIS Data and the precision with which the GIS Data may depict distance, direction, location, or other geographic features. If you transmit or provide the GIS Data (or any portion of it) to another user, the GIS Data must include a copy of this disclaimer.
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hamline-play-area- 
improvements

Project is funded by a Community Development Block Grant (CDBG)

Improvements include: new playground equipment and safety surfacing, 
new pavement, and signage. New community gathering area thanks to 
Friends of Hamline Park and a US Soccer Federation Grant

If you have questions, suggestions, or 
comments please contact Liz Hixson:  

liz.hixson@ci.stpaul.mn.us  |  (651) 266-6427

Hamline Park is closed 
for a refresh & will reopen late summer 2021

Other nearby parks:
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